
March 12, 2020 

Very Important!! Please Read!! 

It is important that everyone continually take necessary health precautions as they would to 

prevent the spread of this or any other communicable illness.  This includes washing your hands 

with soap and water often (or hand sanitizer if soap and water is not available), covering your 

mouth when coughing or sneezing with a tissue or the inside of your elbow, avoiding close 

contact with anyone who is sick, and avoiding touching your eyes, nose and mouth with 

unwashed hands. I know “Handshaking” is a Masonic tradition, however I would highly suggest 

refraining from all hand contact. 

 

It is also important not to panic. For the health of the community, it is advised that if anybody is 

exhibiting any signs of illness, they should stay home and recover from the illness before joining 

any planned gatherings. 

At present time Grand Lodge will proceed as scheduled but everyone is encouraged to take 

personal precautions. We will have anti-bacterial wipes around the building.  

Sincerely and Fraternally, 

Amanda S. Fallos 

Certified Physician Assistant 

 

Robert T. Reed 

Most Worshipful Grand Master 


